
                                                                                    

 
 

 

 

Provider Alert 

Optum Maryland New Provider Alert System 
 

April 17, 2020 

 

Effective March 28, Optum Maryland migrated to a new provider alert system to 

distribute provider alerts. All recent provider alerts have been distributed from the 

sender Optum Maryland Behavioral Health marylandprovideralerts@yourhealth-

wellnessteam.com. Please be sure to add this sender to your contact list, and mark as a 

“safe sender,” to avoid provider alerts being blocked or sent to your spam folder.  

If you have not received any recent provider alerts, check your spam folder, and 

implement the actions described above. If after doing this you are still not receiving 

provider alerts, please email marylandprovideralerts@optum.com and request to be re-

added to the distribution list.  

If you are receiving provider alerts from this sender, you do not need to take any further 

action. 

To view all recent provider alerts, click here.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused.  
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